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INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:     Rob Zuber 

 

FROM:   Clayton Wein 

 

DATE:   1/6/2022 

 

SUBJECT:   Deserado Mine, C-1981-018 

                       Technical Revision No. 73 Request for Assistance  

 

Rob, 

 

I would like to request your assistance with the review of surface hydrology for the Deserado 

Mine’s Technical Revision No. 73.  The revision proposes the addition of a new mine 

dewatering system to the permit.  The operator has submitted design specifications and 

SEDCAD designs for the new dewatering system.  The proposed materials relevant to the 

revision are in Laserfiche located under tr73.  Map 164, Map 164A and Map 147 show the 

location and dimensions of the pond.  Illustration 61 includes all of the SEDCAD designs.  I 

would like to aim for sending out the Adequacy Review by the end of the day January 28, 2022.  

If you need additional time to review the proposed materials, more time can be used.  Feel free to 

contact me if you have if you have any questions or concerns.   

 

Thank you, 

Clayton  

 

 

Cc: Travis Marshall 

       Michael Cunningham 
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